
 

Submission received through Engage Victoria 

 
1 

Minimum feed-in tariff review 2022-23   

Submission received through Engage Victoria 

Date submitted: 7 January 2022 

Submission written by: Anonymous 13 

From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

when i got my solar 2 years ago the feed in tarrif was 12.7 per kw it has come down twice i will not 

be able to pay solar victoria the other 2 years on the loan i even said to them not to pay BSOLAR 

as the installation was not installed propely and i am still waiting for this case to be heard by vcat i 

am loosing money instead of making money on my generation if it gets to 5kw i will be turning it off 

and taking it off you ripped me off and other users you should make it aware to people and not ripe 

us off 
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